
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In partnership with your child’s school, we have today reinforced the  
importance of good oral hygiene with your child. 
 
For your information, we have not carried out a check-up today.  
 
However, we urge the importance of this and encourage you to  
see your usual dentist for routine check-ups at least every 6 months. 
  
We have temporarily frozen our books for new NHS patients, but we welcome 
you and your child to attend a free oral health check with an Oral Health 

Educator- if you would like us to arrange this, please email Mrs Marijka 
Barber: 

happysmiles@plummers.co.uk 

 

The Happy Smiles Club 
John G Plummer & Associates Dental Surgeons 
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